
FOI 0288/2022 Response 

Hi, 

Hope you’re well. 

As per the freedom of information act, I’m looking to get in touch with Linda McManus, Head of 

Procurement. Can you please provide me with her email address and a contact number? 

The Trust is unable to provide a response to your query, this is because we do not release staff 

information for those under a band 8c role. 

The Trust therefore, rely on exemption Section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to deny 

this aspect of your request. 

However, the Trust can provide the Procurement Teams generic email which is : 

bsmhft.trustprocurement@nhs.net 


